
Hi Everyone! 
 
March 19 and we are still playing basketball! The PIAA quarterfinals are tonight and tomorrow! What a 
difference a year makes. 
 
Let’s just reflect a little. I want to thank EVERYONE who worked games this year, it made the season 
possible. The last few weeks of the regular season were incredibly busy with varsity games at 4:00 on 
weekdays and 11:00 AM on Saturdays just because that’s when officials COULD get there (and work a 
second game the same day). What you/we did as officials is GREATLY appreciated by the players, 
coaches, AD’s, administrators, assignors and parents. A huge THANK YOU! 
 
To those of you who took a year off, THANK YOU also! We cannot wait to have you back on the court 
next season! For those of us getting ‘more experienced’, the friendships we make through officiating is a 
huge part of why we keep doing it! We look forward to having our brother and sister officials back next 
year! 
 
For those of you who have worked your last game and plan to call it a career, THANK YOU for all you 
have done over the years! 
 
With the PIAA playoffs starting tonight, we know there won’t be huge crowds at games, but our 
thoughts can be with those working this weekend! CONGRATS to all working and especially to those 
who will get that awesome ‘call’ next week! The ticket info for Hershey next week still says TBD on the 
website, hopefully there will be some tickets offered to the public (us!). Sitting in the nosebleeds with 
Bob Uecker in the Giant Center beats sitting at home or no games at all!  
 
THANKS to everyone for the feedback this year and GOOD LUCK to all working the next 10 days! Looking 
forward to the off-season and getting back at it next fall! 
 
Stay well. 
 
Tim 


